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13th Januery, 1947,

Dearp sil'ﬁ.

With reference to your letter of the 9th
instant and verification of mariking form ‘n respect
of the Swedish M.V, "GILLA", 1t 18 noted that this
vessel 1s expected to be transferred to the Relglan
flag at an early date, I shall therefore be glad

if you will !nform me when the transfor has taken
place In order that fresh Certificates may bo issued.

Yours faithfully,
%Wﬁ?, ad , pro Secretary,
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